
Public Comment – Email received 3-10-22 

Hello, 

 

I am a Northside resident. Access to the bus line is vital for myself and my neighbors. Please do not take 

away route 17 and cut off access to Pick n Save. We also need to keep frequent access to East High and 

Madison College. We should be expanding public transportation on the Northside, not shrinking it. Don't 

cut off the Northside from vital services like education and fresh, affordable food. 

 

Amanda Leipold 

1122 Melby Dr, Madison, WI 53704 

 


